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Subject: Midas Gold Project
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:20:46 PM

To Whom it may concern:

     I was thoroughly impressed with the professionalism, knowledge and concern for the environment the
representatives showed our tour group during our delightful trip to Atibnote last summer. I think they are on the
right track and need to be allowed to proceed with their work. I was in Warren last week. What a mess and
environmental disaster those old miners left behind! Too bad Midas can't clean it up as well.

Sincerely,
Janet Kildee

Sent from my iPhone
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